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Seneca’s Office of Sustainability, in partnership with the Seneca Student Federation, is

hosting the Grow Your Green Thumb event in the SeneCentre at Newnham Campus on

Thursday, Sept. 22 from noon to 1:30 p.m.

Attend the event to learn how to grow herbs from seeds and the United Nations' Sustainable

Development Goals.

All materials and lunch will be provided.
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